
                                                                                                                                AD JUNE 2021

ERICK WOLLISTON

THE EXECUTIVE COORDINATOR

WALKING TO SUCCESS

Dear Sir,

                                                               LETTER OF APPRECIATION

The entire school management of new generation wish to express our profound gratitude and
appreciation to you and the team for the nice gesture shown to our school. As part of your 
visitation to
our school you've also donated items like dictionaries, textbooks, shoes, socks, candies, 
crayons, flash
cards and many more in large quantities, this is intended to help students attain higher 
success in their
education and to provide a good and serene environment for all.
It is our prayer that may God continue to shower his blessings upon you and your team to 
continue the
good works you have started, thus transforming the lives of children. we appreciate your kind 
gesture
and also express our heartfelt joy and thanks to you, your team, families and friends and all 
who support
this good program.

Yours faithfully

⸻⸻⸺-
Nathan Teye-Ali

(Headmaster)


